
Mid-Year South 2018  

Committee Meeting notes 

Our first committee meeting was held 12/19/2017 at McKinley's Grill in Sheraton Fairplex Pomona, 11:00 

AM. 

In attendance: Lon Salgren, Joni Ackerman, Anna Alvarado, Anna Wu, Dave Wallach, Alice Meldrum, 

Steve Roberts, Vern Moyer, Mark McDonald. 

In addition to those in attendance mentioned above, here is a list of Kiwanis members that have indicated 

they want to help at Mid-Year South: 

Brad Manning, Paul White (West Covina Club) 

Robert Barba, Debra Barba, Victoria Davidson, Tina Banes (Hacienda Heights Club) 

Alice Meldrum, Patricia Cridland (Ontario-Parkway Club) 

 

The list of committee positions and their responsibilities was given to all those in attendance. Below is a 

list of the positions along with their status of being filled or still remain open.  

Audio/Video Chair: unassigned 

Audio Visual load-in/load-out: Co-Chairs: Dave Wallach, Vern Moyer 

Decorations/Flowers: Co-Chairs: Sheri Haendiges & Rita Nelsen 

Entertainment Committee: Anna Wu 

Manpower Committee: Co-Chairs Dave Wallach, Vern Moyer 

Registration Committee: Chair Anna Alvarado 

Sales/Aloha Wear Chair: unassigned 

Transportation: Chair: Steve Roberts 

Host Club: unassigned 

Tasks: Steve Roberts was asked to contact the Mayor of Pomona about attending MYS to give a 2-3 

minute welcome to the city (done). Steve also contacted members of the Riverside Club about working 

the sales tables again as they did at Riverside MYS (done). 

Anna Wu will search for entertainment during the luncheon at MYS. We are hoping for it to fit the Aloha 

(Hawiian) theme.  

Next meeting Tuesday, January 16th 11:00 AM at the CNH District Offices in Rancho Cucamonga. 

Thank you,  

Lon Salgren- Chairman Mid-Year South 2018 


